
Minutes 
Transylvania County Board of Education 

February 10, 2016 
 
The Transylvania County Board of Education met in special session at 7:45 a.m. on 
February 10, 2016 at the Morris Education Center.  The purpose of the meeting was to tour 
schools and evaluate facility needs.  Present for the tour were board members Tawny McCoy, 
Ron Kiviniemi, Marty Griffin, Cindy Petit and Betty Scruggs; Dr. Jeff McDaris, Superintendent; 
and Norris Barger, Director of Business Services.  Jeremy Gibbs, Director of Human Resources, 
joined the group for a portion of the tour.     
 
The Board departed the Education Center at 7:45 a.m. and visited Brevard Elementary School, 
Pisgah Forest Elementary School, Davidson River School, Brevard Middle School, and Brevard 
High School.  At each campus, school administrators conducted walkthroughs of the buildings 
and grounds and discussed the priority capital needs.  The group returned to the Education 
Center at approximately 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
________________________________  ___________________________________ 
Chairman      Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


